
Mar. 04, 2024 

GIKEN INDUSTRIAL CO., LTD. 

 

Dear Customer; 

 

ANZM-15000/20000/28000/30000 Production discontinuation information 

 

Thank you very much for your continued support. 

Now, regarding the large nut runner series that has been used by customers until now, 

Due to the discontinuation of production of the parts used (motor), as of April 15, 2024. 

Production will be discontinued. 

Our company has endeavored to produce by purchasing the parts we use in stock, but 

We have come to the conclusion that future production will be difficult and have decided to discontinue 

production. 

Thank you very much for your continued patronage. 

 

1. Subject of this notice 

ANZM-15000, ANZM-20000, ANZM-28000, ANZM-30000 

ANZM-15000SFFT, ANZM-20000SFFT, ANZM-28000SFFT 

2. Time of discontinued production 

New order: Orders received until Apr.05, 2024 

Repair: Orders received until Apr.05, 2024 

 

3. Future actions 

We are currently developing a replacement product. 

If you need a replacement product urgently, we will contact you separately. 

Please contact our sales department or technical department. 

(Tel: +81-743-59-3730, Fax: +81-743-59-3733). 


